6/18/2013
Dear Lt. Wallace of Portland Fire Department,

Bill Zolper and Anthony Ackil of B.good understand that the Certificate of Occupancy at 15
Exchange St. is contingent upon the landlord of 15 Exchange finishing the fire violations in the adjacent
building of 15 Exchange.

Best,
Anthony Ackil CEO of B.good, LLC

Bill Zolper COO of Local Food 1, LLC
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